
If you have any questions, please contact Judy Levine at 310.455.3709 or
jlevine@chp11-99.org.

Thank you for your commitment to the CHP 11-99 Foundation and the CHP
families we serve. We look forward to "seeing" you online on October 22!

Sincerely,

August 2020

Dear Members and Friends,
 
We hope this finds you well. After a lengthy discussion with our 11-99 team, we
have thoughtfully come to the decision that we will be CANCELING BOTH our
Northern CA Golf Classic on October 5 (in San Jose) and our Bob Weinberg Golf
Tournament on September 18 (in Southern CA).

We are determined to continue raising essential funds for CHP families
during this uncertain and challenging time, but we need your help now more
than ever. If you are in a position to provide a donation equal to what you
normally contribute to one of our golf events, we would greatly appreciate it.

We also invite you to donate a unique auction item to our Virtual
FUNdraiser. Items like airline miles, stays at a vacation home, a gently-used
or new vehicle, exotic car tour, jewelry, or a wine country package are sure to
ignite the bids!
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We will offer any sponsor the opportunity to consider it a 2020 tax-deductible gift, a refund, or rollover to 2021. Thank
you to all our sponsors who have generously transferred their sponsorship to a donation for the year...we can’t thank you
enough for the support right now!

In lieu of our golf tournaments, we are thrilled to announce we'll be holding A Virtual FUNdraiser benefiting the CHP
11-99 Foundation, October 22-27, 2020. This is a critical time for the CHP 11-99 Foundation as we have had to
cancel ALL our in-person fundraising events in 2020 - a $1.4 million loss.

To donate an item, please fill out and return the enclosed form, or visit 1199virtualfund.givesmart.com. As an in-kind
or monetary donor ($500+) to the auction, you will be recognized on our event website during the week of the auction.

Judy Levine
Director of Sponsorships
CHP 11-99 Foundation


